
Hill, James J.-Address Dec. 10, 1903 

Charles Goodyear to W. C. Toomey. 

"I am greatly pleased to know that Mr. 
Hill will, shortly after the first of the 
new year, fix a date when he will come to 
Buffalo to address our 'Liberal Club.' " 

General correspondence by date 

See also, letter from Goodyear to Hill, 
November 7, 1903. 


